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September 24, 2024

Dear Susan Jackson,

Thank you so much for your generous donation to Nehalem Elementary School’s

Family Resource Center. I’ve been busy the last few weeks ordering food to restock

my food pantry. Your contribution makes it possible for me to provide the 80 bags of

food each week to our children. I know our families are deeply grateful for the

assistance and the children always look forward to Fridays for the special treats they

get.

In addition to food, our FRC also makes sure that children and their families can come

in and shop for any clothing items they need. There are a number of families in need

of socks, underwear, jackets, shoes and I try to keep my clothes closet stocked with

these essential items. I also like to keep toiletries on hand so I can slip them into

backpacks when I know they are needed.

The FRC ensures that every student is able to join in our swim program by having

extra swimsuits and trunks and towels on hand. We’ve had as many as twelve children

in one class come to borrow swim gear.

Our Family Resource Center is able to offer all this support to our families because of

donors in our community like you. Thank you again for your giving spirit!

Warm Regards,

Heaven Hartford, Family Resource Coordinator

Nehalem Elementary School

heavenh@nknsd.org

(503) 355-3639

mailto:heavenh@nknsd.org

